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Important	Dates	
	

May	8th	
United	Way	Multicultural	

Luncheon:	
11:30am-1:30pm	

3rd	Floor	Conference	Room	
	

May	28th	
Memorial	Day	Holiday	
(All	Facilities	Closed)	

	
	
 

Deputy	Superintendent	of	Administration	Updates	
	
	

Modern	Learning	Space	Spotlight	

The	Modern	Learning	Space	is	available	for	use	at	Central	Office.	The	space	
includes	collaboration	areas,	independent	work	areas,	charging	stations,	and	

more!	

Find	out	more	about	the	Modern	Learning	Space	here	
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United	Way	Multicultural	Chef	Luncheon	

Community	Schools	
	

On	the	Move	with	the	Office	of	Community	Schools							
	

This	week	many	of	our	Community	School	teams,	Site	Coordinators,	and	CET	members	will	be	attending	the	
Community	Schools	National	Forum	in	Baltimore,	Maryland.		If	you	are	curious	about	what	we	will	be	

learning	in	Baltimore	follow	this	link	-	http://www.communityschools.org/	
The	primary	goal	and	highlight	for	this	forum	will	be	tours	provided	of	current	community	schools	in	
Maryland.		Our	teams	will	be	able	to	see	strong	and	fully	developed	community	schools	in	action,	take	

notes,	ask	questions	of	school	leaders,	and	shadow	their	peers	as	they	conduct	the	day-to-day	business	of	
their	school.	

It	will	be	a	great	week!	
	

Save	The	Date!	
2018	Rochester	City	School	District	Community	Schools	Summer	Summit	

Thursday,	August	2nd,	2018	
9:00am-3:00pm	
Location:	TBA	


